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Farmington Senior Citizens 8-7-23 

 

August 7 2023 

 

Meeting number 890 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:00 PM on Monday, 

August 7, 2023, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  15 members and two guests were present.  

Members enjoyed their sandwich lunch and dessert. 

 

At 12:20, Christine Szpet, Esquire, presented information on Long Term Care Planning, which is not 

the same as Estate Planning.  She discussed options to handle real estate so an individual can age at 

home and then have the asset pass automatically to heirs upon the owner’s death.  She handed out her 

card and a questionnaire that she uses to start a discussion with potential clients. 

 

The regular meeting resumed at 1:00 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the July 17th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of August 7, there is $429.95 in the Treasury.  $6.50 from the 50/50 raffle was 

added.  The service fee of $5.00 for July was deducted. 

 

Birthday:  We sang Happy Birthday to Marilyn and Lou Eck. 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  No update 

   

Entertainment:   

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for presentations on Full Care of House 

Plants, UFO’s, and the Paranormal. 

• At the August 21st meeting, Gary Larden will present the history of the Rochester Red Wings 

Baseball Tean 

• At the September 18th meeting, John Holtz from the Bristol Hills Historical Society will do a 

presentation. 

 

Old Business:  Members signed up for the picnic.  The club will provide hamburgers, red and white 

hot dogs, rolls, relish, mustard, ketchup, cheese, tomato, and onion.   

 

New Business:  None 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:  No update 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Andrea Sidare won $7.25 in the 50/50 raffle.   

 

There were no dominos after the meeting. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting at 1:05 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


